
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  Thursday, 13 June 2019 

 
Australia Port Service Charges 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
In line with the proposed increase to Port charges announced by the Port Authorities in Australia from 1 July 
2019, Pacific Forum Line is hereby providing notice to shippers that the Port Service Charge (PSC) will increase 
as follows:  
 
Effective 1st July 2019, the Port Service Charge (PSC) will increase to the new rate level as below: 
 
 Australian Export Containers 
  

Ports Current Rate New Rate 

Melbourne AUD117/20 AUD234/40 AUD121/20 AUD242/40 

Sydney AUD117/20 AUD234/40 AUD121/20 AUD242/40 

Brisbane AUD117/20 AUD234/40 AUD121/20 AUD242/40 

 
 
 Australian Import Containers 
  

Ports Current Rate New Rate 

Melbourne AUD149/20 AUD298/40 AUD154/20 AUD308/40 

Sydney AUD250/20 AUD500/40 AUD258/20 AUD516/40 

Brisbane AUD100/20 AUD200/40 AUD103/20 AUD206/40 

 
  

Above is applicable for both Dry and Reefer containers. 
 
Should you have any points of clarification please do not hesitate to contact your local PFL agent. 
 
Thanks you for your continued support. 
  
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

